
Dear Partner, 
  
Greetings from Philipps-Universität Marburg! 

  
We are happy to invite you to our upcoming Virtual Staff Training Week in January 
2021! 
The training program will be held from 25th to 29th of January! 

  
During the week you will join a series of webinars and online discussions to learn about: 
  
- What's new in Erasmus 2021-2027? 
- new formats of Erasmus mobility 
- challenges and opportunities for international mobility in times of crisis 
- ECHE criteria for student mobility  
- digitalization in mobility management 
- the FESC project 
  
The program will take place from Monday to Friday. Workshops will be 10 – 12 am CET 
on all days, and 2:00 – 3:30 pm CET on Tuesday and Thursday . The detailed Agenda 
will be published soon! 
  
Our Staff Training week is primarily aimed at colleagues who are involved in student 
mobility within the Erasmus+ Programme at Faculties and in International Offices of 
Higher Education Institutions both in Programme - and Partnercountries. Colleagues 
from other  departments (such as HR, Finance etc.) are also welcome to apply for our 
programme. 
  
The programme is free of charge but registration is mandatory. 
  
To take part at our Staff Week, please apply here until the 15th of January. 
  
If you have any questions concerning organisational issues or the programme, please 
feel free to contact us. 
  
We are looking forward to your application! 
  
Best regards 
Your Erasmus-Team of the University of Marburg 
 

 
 

https://fesc-project.eu/framework-erasmus-staff-competencies
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAN__iWgeyVUNFVEU1lNRjhOODVHMTZWTUhDM0dRMTJHVy4u

